
 

 

Viasea Shipping AS, Solgaard Skog 144, N – 1599 Moss  
NO 984 060 386 MVA  

 
 
 
 

New weekly service from Lübeck to Oslo 
Moss, 3rd of April 2019.  
 
Viasea expands with a new weekly service between Lübeck and Oslo, aiming to offer the best 
shortsea solutions for import to Norway. 
 
The fixed schedule departs from Lübeck, Germany, every Sunday with arrival in Oslo Tuesday 

morning. Maiden voyage will be from Lübeck the 28th of April 2019. Shortsea has been the main 

focus for Viasea since the start-up in 2016. This has resulted in high precision and predictability on 

Viasea’s schedules. Predictability is also the foremost goal for the new Lübeck-service. 

 

- Our existing network covers the Baltics, Poland and Western Europe. The new service from 

Lübeck is established to complement our services further. The rail connections in Lübeck are 

connecting the port to and from vast areas of Europe, and this opens for many new 

opportunities for us and our customers, states Morten Pettersen, Managing Director of 

Viasea.  

 

Viasea is a dedicated shortsea operator with two main targets; to offer the best sea freight 

alternative to road freight, and to be the most reliable shortsea service in the market. 

Sea freight has proven to be less expensive and more environmentally friendly as opposed to the 

traditional road freight. With the rail connections port of Lübeck can offer, Viasea makes it easier for 

their customers to choose environmentally friendly freight solutions. 
 

 
 

Contact information Viasea; 
Morten Pettersen, Managing Director 
+47 900 79 515 
morten.pettersen@viasea.com 
 
About Viasea; 
The shipping line Viasea Shipping AS was established in the autumn of 2016, they focus mainly on shortsea services in 
Europe. The start-up was a fixed, weekly service between Moerdijk (Rotterdam) - Moss and Oslo. In 2018 Viasea expanded 
their service with a fixed, weekly service from the Baltics to Oslo, via Poland. In addition, port of Kristiansand, Norway, was 
added to the Rotterdam – Oslo service. Viasea is a Norwegian owned company, and is independent of other shipping lines. 
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